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The DPK Governance Committee members have been concerned about the impact of the 
pandemic on families and the early childhood infrastructure in Durham.  

At the August 2021 Governance Committee meeting, a motion was approved to WAIVE all 
parent fees for the school year 2021 – 2022.  

This support for Durham’s families of young children is in response to the challenges resulting 
from the pandemic. Please contact us with any questions or concerns. The notes from the 
Governance Committee meeting are available for review to illuminate the support for this 
initiative. See the Durham PreK website for additional information at 
https://www.durhamprek.org/ 
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